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Chapel of Four Chaplains - 2019

MARK YOUR CALENDARS and please come join us on Thursday, February 7 as we commemorate the 76th Anniversary of the sinking of the USAT 
Dorchester and the sacrifice of “The Four Chaplains.” We will also celebrate the “self-less service” of “four ordinary people who made extraordinary 
contributions to mankind” in their lifetime. For tickets or more information please go to our Website or download the flyer below.
Email Me: director@fourchaplains.org
Visit Our Website: http://www.fourchaplains.org

The 51st Annual Four Chaplains Day Banquet and Youth Essay Contest

The Board of Directors of the Chapel of Four Chaplains request the pleasure of your 
company at this year’s banquet. We will be honoring four individuals and presenting them 
with the coveted Gold and Lifesaving Medallions and our Humanitarian of the Year Award. 
We will also announce the winners of this year’s Dr. Fred K. Honigman National Student 
Scholarship Competition.

Thursday, February 7, 2019
At the South Philadelphia IATSE Ballroom
2401 South Swanson Street
Philadelphia, PA 19148

Banquet Flyer

WIBG 1020 AM Radio Show “Welcome Home Veterans”

I would like to thank Joe Griffies and the staff of WIBG AM 1020 AM for allowing Lou Cav-
aliere and myself to join you on your weekly radio show on Saturday, January 5th. Thanks 
for letting us introduce our Chapel of the Four Chaplains 2019 awardees; Jim “Mattress 
Mack” McIngvale, LT Tyree Glen Bacon III and Charles and Mary Ann Strange to your audi-
ence and also thanks for all you do for our veterans! Keep “Welcoming Them Home” and 
advocating for the benefits they have earned and deserve!

Visit Our Website: http://www.wibg.com

Sponsorships Needed
Sponsorships still available!

PVT Lewi, (our new volun-
teer member of the staff) wants to remind you the Annual Banquet is one of our larger 
fundraising events of the year. If you would like to support our foundation through an ad 
in our banquet booklet please contact me by January 18th, 2019 so we can meet our 
printing deadline. The sooner we sell all the ad spaces the sooner Lewi gets to go play ball! 
So hurry up and call! Also, I would like to thank all those businesses, organizations and 
individuals who have already purchased an ad.

PVT Lewi, Executive Director’s Buddy

http://www.wibg.com

